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Date: 11/02/2020  

  
Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni issued a circular stating that the 
Directorate of Expenditures will refrain from receiving taxpayers and 
applicants following up on their transactions and requests  as of 10/03/2020 
and until further notice, in order to prevent Coronavirus from spreading. 
 
The Circular stated the below: 
In light of the prevailing health situation in the Lebanese Republic, and in 
order to prevent overcrowding and the spread of Coronavirus in the 
departments that receive large numbers of taxpayers, the Ministry of Finance 
announces that the Directorate of Expenditures will refrain from receiving 
taxpayers and applicants following up on their transactions and requests  as 
of 10/03/2020 and until further notice. All requests shall be received by 
regular mail through LibanPost and follow-up inquiries can be made by 
calling the below phone numbers or by sending an email to the following 
addresses specified for each of the departments at the Directorate of 
Expenditures: 
 

- Audit and Expenditure Department  
    expenditure@finance.gov.lb   

01/398147    
- Salaries Disbursement Department  
    salaries@finance.gov.lb   

        01/398150 
        01/398308      
                                  

- Pension Disbursement Department  
pension@finance.gov.lb   

      01/610742 – 3 – 4 – 5 



 

 

  
- Administrative Department  

administrative@finance.gov.lb 
01/398146- 01/610735      

  
  
  


